
Farm Burger NGS Fundraiser 

As part of the leadup to the 2019 AIAA Next Gen Technical Symposium we once again held a 

fundraiser at Farm Burger. The event was a great opportunity for Greater Huntsville Section 

Officers, Next Gen Symposium Committee members, 

members of the Section, and the general public to mingle 

over some great grub! During the event both the 

advantages of AIAA membership and the upcoming Next 

Gen Symposium were highlighted, to include the 

announcement of our first Keynote Speaker – Dr. 

Deborah Barnhart of the U.S. Space & Rocket Center. 

 


